
The B.A.N.A Association Represents Barkley Place, Siegen Village and Magnolia Chase Subdivisions 

B.A.N.A. VIRTUAL ASSOCIATION MEETING - January 31, 2021 at 3 PM 

We wish you a good New Year 2021. Our September newsletter noted that we did not hold a July 
meeting, but the officers and board members agreed to continue serving until July 2021 when 
elections are due. Please refer to barkleyplace.org for contact and membership information. 
John Krupsky, President 
 

Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, our Winter BANA Association Meeting will take place online. We 
will use the Zoom Video platform. Please call (225)-767-4684 in advance to get information on 
how to register and join the meeting by computer or phone. Members who provided email 
addresses will receive an invitation via email. 
Your membership and participation are important to stay in touch and make decisions for our 
neighborhoods. Please participate!! 
 

Thank you for the members who paid last year’s membership dues. If you have not done so, 
please renew your membership or sign up for 2021. 
 


